
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 14, 2022 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

 

On behalf of the Fairview High School Forensics Team, we extend an invitation to you and your 

students for the CFL of Erie League Tournament to be held on Wednesday, January 19, 2022 at 

Fairview High School.   

 

We will meet and register in the auditorium between 3:15 - 3:45 in the hopes of starting Policy at 

3:45 and everything else at 4:00.  IMPORTANT: Due to construction on our campus, you must 

use the SOUTH entrance (the side with the tennis courts). This is different from past years. As 

you approach the building after leaving your vehicles, head to the double-doors on your left. We 

will also use the auditorium for opening and closing meetings.  The registration form can be 

found at https://www.tabroom.com  

 

Judging quotas are: 

 Speech:    1 for every 5 contestants or fraction thereof 

 Congress:  1 for every 10 competitors or fraction thereof 

 Debate:   1 for every 2 entries or fraction thereof 

  

The training workshop for new Speech judges will take place during the first round.  Please 

provide capable judges in addition to the new ones you wish to have trained. 

 

We will use tabroom.com for online balloting.  Please be sure your judges have tabroom.com 

accounts as well as access to a smart phone (which is OK but not great), a tablet (which is much 

better) or a laptop (which is best). If needed, we will offer a tutorial during the judges meeting. 

 

Note regarding refreshments:  [edited on January 14] Pizza and drinks will be on sale starting 

around 5:00 pm.  

 

All registration needs to be submitted on https://www.tabroom.com by Monday, January 17 at 

3:00 p.m. We will not be able to accept adds after this deadline. However we will accept 

replacements for students who have dropped. For drops the day of the tournament, please call 1-

814-392-4524.   

 
Sincerely,  

Robert Hall, Cole Lowe 

Co-Directors, Fairview Forensics 
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